
 

  

TO:  DLZ 
 9305 Calumet Avenue Ste F1 
 Munster, IN 46321 
  
ATTN:   Mr. Lee Randell, P.E. 
 
Date:  January 15, 2021 
Contract:   45th Street Grade Separation 
Subject: Letter #033:  Completion Dates 
 
Dear Mr. Randell: 
 
Based on communication between Walsh Construction and INDOT with respect to delays  
Project B-36229-A has incurred, Walsh Construction is requesting the contractual Intermediate 
Completion date be extended from November 30, 2020 to an agreed upon date of December 18, 2020.   
 
Additionally, it is Walsh Construction’s understanding that in response to design revisions made by 
INDOT for maintenance of traffic and the multiple existing utility conflicts and delays on Calumet 
Avenue, the Restriction Time would either be waved or extended to the actual date achieved.  
 
Kindly recognize this correspondence as both Walsh Construction’s request and position to contractual 
dates included with this project. 
 
Should you have any concerns I am available to discuss further.  
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Mike Herz 
Project Manager 
Walsh Construction 
 

Cc:   Cortney Beale, INDOT 

 Dustin Anderson, Munster 

 Brad Dailey, DLZ 

Marc Arena, Walsh 

David Barich, INDOT 

Jonathan Kruger, INDOT 


